
May 29, 2017 

 

Accessibility Advisory Committee 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

London, ON 

N6A 4L9 

 

Dear Accessibility Advisory Committee Members: 

 

I am writing this letter to give my resignation to ACCAC.  My commitments at the 

moment do not allow me to continue to serve as a member of ACCAC and to 

complete the assignments required of me as a Chair of the Education and 

Awareness Sub-Committee.  

 

Being a member of ACCAC and a part of the Sub-Committees in the last 3 years, 

has been a great learning experience for me  and has  given me the opportunity  

to contribute as a volunteer in a meaningful way to the City of London.  It has also 

allowed me  to meet some wonderful people. I would like to thank you for this. 

 

I remain available to clarify any issues regarding pending assignments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Florencia de Lasa 

 

 


